
Central Bedfordshire Council

Corporate Parenting Panel 8 April 2019

Understanding our LAC Population

Report of: Nigel Stock
Interim Head of Service, Corporate Parenting 

Responsible Director(s): Sue Harrison, Director of Children’s Services 
(sue.harrison@centralbedfordshire.gov.uk)  

Purpose of this report 

At the request of panel members a regular data summary for our population of Looked 
after Children/Young People and Care Leavers is provided to each meeting of the 
Corporate Parenting Panel. 

This is the report for the meeting of Monday 8 April 2019.  

It is based on data produced on the Wednesday before the deadline for documentation to 
be submitted to Panel and therefore is based on information current on Tuesday 19 03 
2019.

RECOMMENDATIONS

The Corporate Parenting Panel is asked to:

1. Read the report 

2. Receive, at panel, a verbal briefing regarding any exceptional or noteworthy 
data from the Interim Head of Service, Corporate Parenting

3. Ask Interim Head of Service, any questions that they have about the data.

Appendix A 
Understanding our LAC Population – CYP Performance Team 

mailto:sue.harrison@centralbedfordshire.gov.uk


Report author(s): 

Nigel Stock
Interim Head of Service, Corporate Parenting
Nigel.stock@centralbedfordshire.gov.uk
 

mailto:Nigel.stock@centralbedfordshire.gov.uk

